Project Update: February 2009

In last January we organized and carried the first field trip to Sierra del Rosario Biosphere Reserve. The trip was successful. Along the week of field work was possible to define the sampling points in six principal rivers. We locate and take the first data set of the population’s age structure of the three Girardinus species. Fish collections for the diet study were also done. It was possible to identify the main menaces to this species in the field. Introduced species are the most important source of problems especially in the lower parts of the Mountain System. 

Fortunately in the upper parts there are a small number of streams that are still intact. We already give one and are organizing another two talks to the conservation workers in the area showing them the fish species and what to do to help. This month we have been of field trips to other parts of Cuba (and will continue) looking for all Poeciliidae species to take pictures for the field guide.

Read about the work as it progresses in the updates below.

